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PORSCHE

AH10 Recall - Fuel Pump Filter Flange Reimbursement

Subject: Porsche Safety Recall AH10 Reimbursement - Replacing Filter Flange of Fuel Pump

2004-2006 Cayenne
2003-2006 Cayenne S
2003-2006 Cayenne Turbo

Dear

This notice is being sent to you in regards to the Porsche AH10 Recall - Replacing Filter Flange of the Fuel Pump. Porsche
has determined that a defect, which relates to motor vehicle safety exists in certain model year 2004-2006 Cayenne,
2003-2006 Cayenne S, and 2003-2006 Cayenne Turbo models. Fine hairline cracks can appear, after an extended period of
use, on the filter flange of the fuel pump of the affected vehicles.

Porsche is currently conducting a safety recall, and according to our records, you were a previous owner of one of these
affected vehicles. If you have previously incurred any expense in relation to the fuel pump filter flange recall, you are
eligible for reimbursement. Please review the provided Porsche AH10 Fuel Pump Filter Flange Claim Form for further

instructions on the reimbursement process.

Please find the listed contact information on the Porsche AH10 Recall Fuel Pump Filter Flange Claim Form should you have
any questions.

Very truly yours,

e

Glenn Garde
Vice President, AfterSales

PORSCHE CARS NORTH AMERICA, INC.



